Stow Heath Primary School
Nursery Newsletter
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Primary School
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Spare Clothes

return them as soon as possible.

We would be very grateful for

spare clothes are running out.
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If your child comes home in nursery
clothes could you please wash and

donations of unwanted pants, socks
and trousers for boys and girls as our

Week Beginning: 7" October 2019

/ Stars of the Week \

Morning Nursery
Danveer Basra, Olivia Parsons,
Bradley Roberts

Afternoon Nursery
Ifeoluwa Samuel, Rafferty Limmer,

K Paramveer Singh /
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Belongings

Please can you make sure all your child’s
belongings are labeled (clothes, coats,
shoes, bags and water bottles).
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Voluntary Contribution

Nursery ask for a voluntary contribution of
£1.50 each half a term or 30p a week towards
some of the different activities such as food
tasting, baking, cooking. Please bring it in with

\your child or send it in an envelope.
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Friday 18™ October — Harvest Play and Stay 11am
—11:30am

Friday 18" October — Harvest Play and Stay
12:30pm —1pm

Friday 25th October — Half term break begins

k Wednesday 6™ November — Parents Evening /
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